Readington Home School Association, Inc.

P.O. Box 700, Whitehouse Station, New Jersey 08889

Dear HBS Parents and Guardians,

It's school time again, and TBS is continuing its participation in the General Mills Box Tops Program!
My name is Leigh-Ann Borella, and I'm the volunteer Box Tops coordinator for Three Bridges School.

What is the Box Tops program?
* A General Mills sponsored program that allows all schools to register to participate to earn cash for their school!

How does the program work?

¢ Parents/Guardians clip Box Tops Coupons from hundreds of your favorite General Mills products.

¢ Parents/Guardians send the Box Tops coupons into to the school via Backpack mail.
O Put the coupons in a plastic baggy or envelope labeled with your child’s teacher’s name.
O Atthe end of the year (May) the 1*' and 2" place classes that collect the most Box Tops will earn a fun
reward — extra recess.

* The School Box Tops Coordinator collects, counts, and sends in the coupons twice a year (Oct and Feb) to General
Mills for cash redemption of 10¢ per coupon.

* General Mills sends our school the earnings checks 2 times per year (Dec and Apr).

You can make a difference!

* Box Tops is all about the difference 1 can make. This year our goal is to raise $2,000 for the school.
Last school year TBS collected 5,702 Box Tops and earned $570.02 for the school with another $0.00 to be paid out
this fall!

¢ Every Box Tops coupon counts and earns money for our schools!

* Did you know that if you register your Shop Rite card (http://shopriteformyschool.com) we earn even more
earnings.

In addition to clipping Box Tops coupons, there are other ways to earn cash for our school....

* Register at the Box Tops website
It's easy and free! Sign up to support our school at www.btfe.com where you can: See how much
our school is earning with Box Tops. Enter online promotions for chances to win Bonus Box Tops
and other prizes. Print money-saving coupons for your favorite Box Tops brands. Make mealtime
easier with family-pleasing recipes

*A couple of reminders: please be sure to label your Box Tops with your child’s teacher’'s name to earn credit for the
class —your child’s name is not needed; please help your coordinator by neatly clipping your Box Tops and checking
the expiration dates — expired Box Tops can be discarded, and finally please separate your Box Tops from Labels for
Education as they are two distinct programs.

Thank you for choosing to make a difference for our school with Box Tops! If you have any questions, please do not hesitate
to contact me.

Sincerely,
Leigh-Ann Borella
HBS Box Tops Coordinator SNL5710@comcast.net




